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August 25, 2023

City of Craig ;
Peter Brixius, City Manager

300 W. 4'" Street

Craig, CO 81625

Re: Contribution request from Yampa Valley Golf Association

Peter,

We are writing to request a contribution from the city to help YVGA continue our momentum into the
coming years. We believe the golf course is a great asset to the community and can be an attraction for
new residents and visitors alike. With the course being right along the river, it will also compliment the
improvements that will come with the Yampa River Corridor Project. Moffat County was able to
contribute $400,000 towards our irrigation system for 2023-2024 which includes new pumps and
satellite systems. Our other immediate need is to upgrade equipment for our grounds crew. We have
cobbled things together for as long as we can and now have to start replacing things. We would like to
request a $50,000 contribution from the city to help towards the purchase of equipment.

We would love to sit down with you and give you more details on what our needs and vision are. Thanks
for your consideration.

Thanks,

Shane Camilletti
Board Member, Yampa Valley Golf Association

®) 970-824-3673
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